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             Email: jgallagher844@c2kni.net
Learn, Achieve, Pray, Believe.   

31 July 2020.
Dear Parents/Guardians,
Currently we are still planning to reopen our school on Monday 24th August for an “induction week,” which will focus on the pastoral needs of our pupils, their health and wellbeing and the enhancement of a ‘reconnect’ between pupil and school, helping our pupils settle back into the new school day and to the changes to their school environment. This will be a phased return, with small a small number of pupils in attendance each day. Specific details regarding dates and times for this phased return will be provided soon. Following our “induction week,” it is hoped that school will reopen for all pupils on Tuesday 1st September. As the current lockdown situation continues to ease, please be aware that this information is subject to change in light of evolving DE Guidance and may change between now and 24th August. It remains essential that in moving forward, we are compliant with Department of Education and Public Health Authority Guidance. We appreciate your ongoing understanding and support with this situation and we look forward to working in partnership to ensure our school remains a place of comfort and nurture for all.  

A new date for First Holy Communion has been organised and it will now take place at 11 a.m. on Saturday 26th September. The exact details on how the service will operate will be subject to the government guidance on social distancing in operation at that time. 
As Mrs Mulholland retires on August 31st, Mrs Crimmins will be teaching in P4 all week and Ms Mc Daid will be teaching in P5 all week throughout the Autumn Term. All other teaching arrangements will be the same as last year.
We hope that everyone continues to enjoy their summer holidays and we look forward to some sense of normality returning in the new school year. In the meantime, keep safe and well.
Yours sincerely,

John Gallagher
Principal.
St Bronagh’s Primary School,


Rostrevor,


BT34 3BB.





Phone: (028) 4173 8450
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